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Robicheau, Vanessa

To:     John Ariens

Cc:     Mihaljevic, Kate; Ron Wojcicki

Subject: RE: Fair St OMB Appeal

From: John Ariens
Sent: December 11, 2012 2:46 PM
To: Robicheau, Vanessa
Cc: Mihaljevic, Kate; Ron Wojcicki
Subject: FW: Fair St OMB Appeal

Good Afternoon Vanessa--please see below email from Kate confirming that a severance appeal is going before
the Planning Committee on Jan15th for endorsement. This involves a project for Landmart Homes and I am their
planning consultant.

Can you please consider this email as my request to appear as a delegation on Jan 15th so that I can address the
Committee on this matter,
Many thanks and all the best for the holidays ---John
John Ariens MCIP, RPP
Associate Director
IBI Group

08/01/2013


